
Important Items:
• Last week for Kindergarten 

DRA Entry

• PTA RAD kids- Broderick

• Tues: Happy B-Day to 
Ethelyn and Sharee!!!

• Friday: Last day for PTA 
Shirt orders

PTA   Carnival 
Extraordinaire! 

      **Your help is requested**

Dear teachers, your help in the 
carnival is essential to making it a 
success.  A sign up sheet will be 
coming around this week to see 
which booth you would be 

willing to help 
with.  Thank you 
in advance!

The PTA is closing in to the end 
of  their class pizza party 
competition for the classroom 
with the highest 
PTA membership 
among parents.  
We will have 
announcements 
each morning this  
week to increase 
motivation for the 
students to talk to 
their parents 
about joining, as well as for 
carnival donations.  The more 

PTA support we garner from 
the public, the more we will be 
able to work as a partnership in 

educating 
our youth.  
It is critical 
that we 
build up the 
carnival as 
much as we 
can to get 
enough 
donations 

to make the evening a success.  
Thanks for your support!!!

z PTA Shirt Orders z
The last day to order PTA Shirts is Friday, Sept. 12.  There is also 
an option to buy zip up hoodies, as well as pull-over hoodies.  
Please email Amy Fox or Teri Allred for details.  Please announce 
this to your class.
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